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CCWSC WATER DEPARTMENT HIGHLIGHTS 

What’s happening this month 

 

 
 We want to thank Joann Bigger’s for donating a barbeque pit 
and a work truck to the water department in memory of Hank 
Biggers.  The truck will stay inside the cape to be used as a work 
truck for maintenance. In the picture you can see we tagged the 
truck Hank #1.  Hank was a big asset to our Water Department 
and helped us restore the plant. Hank is and will be sorely 
missed. 
 The pressure tank to the North in the plant was refurbished on 
the inside and last week JFX Coatings started the outside of the 
tank.  This tank will be painted today on the outside. After this 
work is complete the work will start on the refurbishment of the 
middle tank.  Once the tanks are completely refurbished, we will 
sanitize the tanks and take bacteriological tests before we put 
them back into service. 

CAPE CARANCAHUA WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 

 

NEWS ALERT 
If you are interested in 
running for the open 
Director’s position, please 
contact our office to fill out 
an application or go to our 

 
Website: 
http://caprancahuawatersupplycorp
s.com 
 

CCWSC Holiday Closures 

December 24, 2024 – 
December 25, 2024 

December 31, 2024 –
January 1, 2025 

Happy Holidays! 
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